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August, 2019 
 

Hello Luther Families, 
 

I hope you and your family enjoyed a wonderful summer.  Well, it is that time of year again when 
school supplies are on sale and families begin thinking about another school year.  A few items I 
wanted to share with you: 
 

 Back To School Night - Tuesday, August 27th - 5:30-6:30 - Please bring your child’s 
school supplies so you can place them in their classroom.  Be sure to meet your child’s 
teacher as well. 

 

 New Staff  - Mrs. Donna Berg - Music Teacher 
- Mrs. Shelli Ellingson - Office Paraprofessional  
- Mrs. Jen Soehner - Reading Interventionist 
- Mrs. Wendy Schmit - Reading Interventionist 
- Mrs. MJ Meier - Special Education Teacher 

 

 New Start Time - School will begin at 7:55 each day.  This is 5 minutes earlier than last 
year. 

 

 New Schedule - We will no longer use the 10 day cycle.  Students will operate on an A/B 
schedule.  A copy of the schedule will be shared with you during the first week of school. 

 

 More Specials - Students will now have Art, Music and Physical Education every other 
day for 40 minutes each class period.  They will also have the following one time per 
week: Guidance, Library/Technology, & Health. 

 

 School Picture Day - Thursday, September 19th - more information will be forthcoming 
 

The Luther Staff is ready to rock and make it a great year for your child.  Many of the teachers 
taught summer school or attended professional development sessions in the areas of literacy or 
math.  We are looking forward to another AMAZING year!  Please remember that the Luther 
children will greatly benefit from parents and school personnel working together.  I encourage all 
parents to build a meaningful relationship with your child’s teacher and to volunteer your time at 
school.  Kids love to see their parents at school!! 
 

A partner in your child’s education, 
Mr. Geiger 
 


